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June 21, 2010 

Dear Tom, 

We were very blessed last evening by your recitation of the book of James and Genesis 
22 to our co11gregatio11 .  As you then talked with us about memorization and answered
questions, your humble spirit and honesty with the group encouraged 1hem to consider 
how they might work toward memorizing more Scripture themselves. 

I trnsl that during your time in the United States many other churches and believers have
tJ1e opportunity to be blessed by your work, your spirit, but even more so the reci tation of
t1le Word of God in a clear powerful way. 

Because of our Savior, 

�mO� 
Pastor David Rya;J

t 

BY HIS GRACE t FOR HIS GLORY! 


